
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, October 28, 2014

Council Session

Item G-4

Approving Re-Appointments of Ray O’Connor and Tom O’Neill 
and Appointments of Ken Staab and Gail Yenny to the Citizens 
Advisory Review Committee
Mayor Vavricek has submitted the re-appointments of Ray O'Connor and Tom O'Neill to the Citizens 
Advisory Review Committee. Also submitted are appointments of Ken Staab and Gail Yenny to replace 
Bruce Lux and Lisa Willman. These appointments will become effective immediately upon approval by 
the City Council and will expire on September 30, 2016.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jay Vavricek
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